
Rivacre Valley Primary School 

Can you scare your friends? 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we return to school after half term on Monday 31st October, we 

plan to have a Halloween themed day-including a ‘Spooky’ Disco! 

 

For a donation of £1, your child can dress up in their spookiest 

Halloween costume! 

 

As ever, thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards. 

Mrs Y Colclough 

 


